EDUCATION WITH A CHRISTIAN PURPOS

February 11, 1985

Anne Sherren
Secretary/Treasurer MACTLAC
Chemistry

North Central College

30 N. Brainard Ave.
Naperville, IL 60566

Dear Anne:

I would like to nominate Jerry Baird for honorary membership to MACTLAC.
Over the years Jerry has provided contimuous support to the Associated
Colleges of the Chicago Area as he has served as a liason between that

group and Argonne National Laboratories. He has loocked out for the
interegsts of the colleges that belong to ACCA as he has worked in the
educational division of Argonne. He has arranged for the association to use
Argonne's equipment and its classroom facilities. DLast year he arranged for
the chemistry division of ACCA to use classroom space at Argonne for its
cooperative polymer course.

Jerry has been a supporter of MACTLAC as well. It is my understanding that
he has attended numerous meetings of MACTIAC.

As a token of our appreciation to Jerry for a job well done I would request
that he be made an honorary member of MACTLAC and that he be given all the
rights and privileges that honorary membership carries.

Sincerely,

Larry Ferren
MACTLAC member
Secretary of Chemistry Division of ACCA

Olivet Nazorene College

Kankakee, lllinois 60901
Telephone 815-939-5011



